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Dear Friends, 
  
It continues to be my honor to represent you in the United 
States Congress, and I believe it is vital that you remain 
informed on what's happening in Washington, D.C. This 
year, Congress is considering a number of issues that will 
directly affect you and Arizona—from the War on Terror to 
strengthening the economy, tax relief, education, health 
care, immigration and national security. 
  
To that end, one of my welcome duties is to keep you 
updated on issues and significant legislation. I so value 
what you have to say and would be encouraged to receive 
your views and input on your interests and areas of 
concern. The 109th Congress will prove to be a critical 
one. I want to make sure I represent you as I would my 
own family, and that together, we can build a stronger 
America than ever. Again, it is my heartfelt honor to serve 
as your Congressman, and I truly look forward to 
continuing a close communication with you. 
 
                                     Most sincerely, 
 
                                     Congressman Trent Franks 
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*By subscribing to my  

e-mail updates, you are authorizing me to send regular e-mail updates from 
my office to your e-mail account. 

Please Feel Free to 
Tell a Friend 

E-mail: 

Please select your areas of 
interest from the list 
below. 

Abortion 

Agriculture 

Banking 

Business 

Campaign Reform 

Child/ Family 

Crime 

Defense/ Military 

Disabilities 

Education 

Energy 

Foreign Affairs/ Foreign 
Policy 

General Interest 

Health 

Homeland Security 

Housing 

Immigration 

International Human 
Rights 

Judiciary 

Labor/ Economy 
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Medicare/ Senior Issues 

Pensions 

Public Lands 

Religious Liberties 

Second Amendment 

Social Security 

Tax 

Telecommunications 

Trade 

Transportation 

Veterans 

Submit & Join
 

*By answering this survey, 
you are subscribing to my 

newsletter 

If you are having trouble, click 
here. 

 
 
  

Contact Information  

Website: http://www.house.gov/franks/ 

Washington Office: 
1237 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 
Phone: 202-225-4576 

Fax: 202-225-6328 
DC Staff Directory

District Office: 
7121 West Bell Road - Suite 200 

Glendale, AZ 85308 
Phone: 623-776-7911 

Fax: 623-776-7832 
AZ Staff Directory  
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